Alan Ehrlich

From: Michele Culhane & Steve Schwarz [michele_steve@ssimicro.com]

Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2010 9:25 PM

To: Alan Ehrlich

Cc: Aggie Brockman; Terry Woolf (ssimicro); Kotaska Family; Shawne Kokelj; Miki Ehrlich;

Andrew Jossa; Lorna Dosso; Dot VV and Kevin H; Cathy & Titus Allooloo; Dave Williams;
Jacub and Julia Adam; Karen Gochnauer; Mindy Willett; Damian Panayi; Stephen and Julie
Jeffery; Sean Gorman; Krista Arey; Allice Legat; Vicki Tompkins; Karin Clark; Scott Duke;
Vince Barter; Regina Pfeifer; David Miller; Steve Schwarz; Helen Butler; Therese Boullard;
Lois Little; Jamie Bastedo; Kris Johnson; Kelly Morin; Shane Clark; Julie Jeffery; Alan Ehrlich;
Edith Martel; Nick Lawson; Gail Bennett and Michael Corbett; Michele Culhane and Steve
Schwarz; Rose Scott; Yvonne MacNeill; Shelagh Montgomery; Dave White; Marilyn Robak;
Allice Legat; Moyra Bissell; Barry Newman; Lynn and Peter Praetzel; Melanie

Subject: BBCA - questions regarding Giant Mine cleanup

To: Alan Ehrlich, Senior Environmental Assessment Officer, Mackenzie Valley Environmental
Impact Review Board

I understand that Indian and Northern Affairs Canada has produced its report on potential
impacts of the clean up of Giant mine on the surrounding area, including Back Bay.

Back Bay Community Association members use Back Bay in a variety of ways. I'm sure many of
the Back Bay Community Association members would be interested in learning more about the
assessment process and how it can get questions answered.

Could you send or present to us a description of the assessment process, and the
opportunities for members of the Back Bay Community Association to get involved?

Also, it has been a long time since this environmental assessment process was started. Many
people do not know that the assessment is going on still. Will the Review Board be letting
people know about the report on potential impacts?

I've cc'd the Back Bay Community Association email list on this question in case any other
members have further questions/concerns.
Thanks for your time,

Steve Schwarz
Member, Back Bay Community Association



